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Comments: I am a resident that lives in the Village of Oak Creek and a volunteer and board member of Friends

of the Forest.  I would like to express my strong opposition to the proposed overhead power lines project #56977.

I am having a difficult time understanding why the Forest Service would ever agree to this, particularly in light of

what happened in California recently.  We are normally at risk for wildfire, but this puts us at higher risk.  This

could potentially cutoff an evacuation route for myself and the rest of the village.  I implore you to reconsider this

and propose they be placed underground for the safety of all who live here, as well as, the flora and fauna.  

 

Thank you for you consideration.

 

Kelly Gardner


